

To Help Us Plan the 29th Annual

A Taste of Encino

Bringing Our Community Together!

We are looking for:

Members who have a genuine interest in meeting other Chamber members;

Members who can spend one hour a week on committee related projects;

Members who take pride in completing what they start;

Members who will pitch in where needed;

Members who are team players;

Members who think of themselves as leaders

If this sounds like you, please contact:

Chamber office (818) 789-4711 or Atoosa Ring (818)419-4285

This event has consistently been the biggest fundraising event for the Encino Chamber of Commerce and these funds help support Chamber activities and services such as:

Teacher of the Year Awards - honoring local teachers, disaster preparedness business community outreach, senior services directory & dedicated website and promotion of the Valley Discount Card.